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12th December 2019









Dear Parents/Carers

UCAS/Mock Examinations

I am pleased to inform you that all of our Year 13 students’ UCAS applications have now been submitted and the students are already receiving offers from their chosen universities.

As part of the Sixth Form’s ongoing support of students studying for their A Levels, I am keen to put measures in place that will allow them to make progress.  An important aspect of this support is giving ample opportunities to practise revision strategies and exam techniques in a context that mirrors that which they will face in the summer.  To this end, we will be conducting mock examinations for Years 12 and 13 from 13th to 24th January 2020.

If you have any further questions or require any more information, please do not hesitate to contact me or e-mail Mrs Devane, the Sixth Form Administrator, at 6thform@q3academy.org.uk.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you a very Happy Christmas and to thank you for your continuing support.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs V Noakes
Assistant Vice Principal/
Director of Sixth Form
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